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DC Appleseed

  Partner Courtney Brown and associates Abby Dugan and Kareem Ramadan recently
received the 2024 Champions of Democracy Award from the DC Appleseed Center for
Law and Justice for their pro bono work on a DC Appleseed project regarding election
reform in the District of Columbia. The goal of the project, which produced a final report
titled “Improving Voter Representation in DC’s Elections,” was to objectively assess
whether various changes to D.C. elections could encourage greater participation and
produce elected officials who better represent the electorate. Read more about the report: 
https://www.dcappleseed.org/improving-voter-representation-in-dcs-elections
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